Newman Library Learning Center

“We L.O.V.E. Books!”
Learn, grow, and Observe eVery day to Excel

May 2022

2021-2022 Library Use Averages

Students have read many books this year. The students with the most books circulated from
the library will receive a small prize from the library during their library class. Below are the
average books per student circulated for each grade this year. Students still have the last two
weeks of the school year to document the books read for the 40 Book Challenge. Way to go!

Kindergarten: 1st Grade:
16 41
2nd Grade: 3rd Grade:
32 54
4th Grade: 5th Grade: 6th Grade:
35 25 13




Scholastic Book Fair

We will have a Scholastic book fair the last week of May! There are differences for this fair as it
is at the end of the school year. First, purchases will only be with CREDIT CARD or EWALLET.
No cash, checks, or other forms of payment will be accepted due to our end-of-school year
purchasing deadlines. Second, the fair will not be
open during the school day. It will be open 2:10 to
5:00 PM on Tuesday, May 24, and Wed. May 25, and
5:30 to 7:30 on Thursday, May 26. Third, all books
will be at regular prices. We thought we may get a
BOGO fair, but none were available. Due to supply
chain issues, Scholastic cannot guarantee books
being in stock. However, we have obtained one free
book for each student from Donors Choose, PBS
Utah, and SLCSD and will give during the school day.

All Library Books Due

All library books are due the week of May 23 through 27th. No more book checkouts will take
place after May 16 through the end of the school year! Paper notices for what books students
have will be sent home with students. Please return all library books as soon as possible. Good
places to look for missing library books are: backpacks, school desks, classrooms, lockers, in
your vehicles, in bedrooms, under beds, in closets, on shelves, and everywhere! Bring back your
books for others to use next year. Please contact Mr. Boynton with any questions or problems.

Get Ready for Summer Reading

Summertime is almost here. Make plans for a safe and exciting
summer including the joy of reading many great books! Esther
Daranciang is the children’s librarian at Day-Riverside Library and will
visit several library classes this month to share what they have
planned for summer reading and activities. Also, the Escalante
Elementary library will be open Tuesday mornings for summer school

students. Get a book list from a library and enjoy extra reading!
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Thank You!
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This school year has been excellent! Thank you, grown-ups, for bringing your kids to school

every day and trusting me with teaching and providing
some of the reading and learning experiences we have
had this year alongside their fantastic classroom
teachers. | have been very impressed with each individual
student’s capabilities and potential for being the leaders
of the future. A new librarian will take my place next year =
as | have recently moved to a new city. | will really miss
Newman elementary, but will always remember this year!

Contact Mr. Boynton, Library Technology Teacher

Please email me at thomas.boynton@slcschools.org or call the school (801-578-8537
x1270) and | will do my best to help with your needs. CANVAS is another great way to connect!

Library Class Schedule

Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday

3rd Grade

Kindergarten
1st Grade

2nd Grade

5th Grade

4th Grade
6th Grade
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